
 

Office of the Proctor 

 

NOTICE 

 

REJOINDER  
(to notice uploaded on Visva-Bharati website on 25.11.2022) 

 

Hostel Allotment for 

 Post-Graduate (PG) Students admitted in 2022-23 

and who have indicated hostel requirement in their application forms 

 
For bona-fide students only who have been admitted to  

Regular Post-Graduate programmes of study at Visva-Bharati in 2022-23   

 

This is for the notification of all concerned that a CORRECTION WINDOW for Post-Graduate 

hostel application will be available from 12:01 am on 30.11.2022 to 11.59 pm on 02.12.2022. 

This is being initiated as a response to numerous requests from students for an opportunity to 

rectify submissions already made through the Google Form link. 

Applicants are requested to correct the data input by them in the Google Form, if necessary. 

For all such corrections, candidates may click on the same Google Form link as shared in their 

email. 

Kindly note: No further requests will be entertained for correction of data. 
 

Last date for submission of CORRECTED Google Form is 11:59 pm (2359 hrs) IST on 

02.12.2022 (Friday). 

 

 

Sd/- 

Proctor (Officiating) 

Visva-Bharati 

 

Santiniketan 

29.11.2022 

 


